
1

StrataRossLANPEm Resource

From: Bjornsen, Alan
Sent: Monday, August 29, 2011 4:49 PM
To: 'conrad.fisher@cheyennenation.com'
Subject: RE: Ross Site Walkover and Consultation

Thank you. 
 

From: conrad.fisher@cheyennenation.com [mailto:conrad.fisher@cheyennenation.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 29, 2011 2:24 PM 
To: Bjornsen, Alan 
Subject: Re: Ross Site Walkover and Consultation 
 
I have no problem with the change in dates. 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Bjornsen, Alan [mailto:Alan.Bjornsen@nrc.gov] 
Sent: Monday, August 29, 2011 10:13 AM 
To: 'john.murray@blackfeetplanning.org', 'dhamilton@c-a-tribes.org',  
'steve.vance@cheyenneriversiouxtribe-nsn.gov', 'clarindab@cskt.org',  
'wandawells@midstatesd.net', 'daleoh@crownations.net', 'jb.weston@csst.org',  
'mbelgard@ftbeknap-nsn.gov', 'cultres@nemontel.net', 'clairgreen@yahoo.com',  
'narapaho_2009@ymail.com', 'conrad.fisher@cheyennenation.com',  
'ostnrrathpo@gwtc.net', 'reaglebear@yahoo.com', 'leeickes@yahoo.com',  
'wjferrisiii@yahoo.com', 'dyandancer@yahoo.com', 'wyoung@standingrock.org',  
'pbrady@mhanation.com', 'gravattlana@yahoo.com' 
Cc: 'Hsueh, Kevin', 'Moore, Johari', 'Davis (FSME), Jennifer', 'Persinko, Andrew',  
'Saxton, John' 
Subject: Ross Site Walkover and Consultation 

All, 
   
To date, 10 tribes have indicated that they can make the dates of Sep 13 & 14 to conduct the site walkover and 
consultation.  Eight Tribes have indicated that they cannot make it because of other commitments.  Two tribes 
have said that they have no interest in the proposed Ross project, and 4 tribes have not responded to the 
invitation, at all. 
   
Because so many tribes cannot make the dates of Sep 13 & 14, and it is the intent of the NRC to have as 
many tribes participate as possible, if the dates were changed to Sep 15 & 16, would you (your tribe) be able to 
participate in the walkover and consultation? 
   
Your response is appreciated as soon as possible.  I will follow up with a phone call to each of you, today and 
tomorrow. 
   
Respectfully, 

Alan B. Bjornsen 

Environmental Project Manager 
FSME/DWMEP/EPPAD/ERB 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
11545 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD 20852 
(301) 415-1195 
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alan.bjornsen@nrc.gov 
  
 



 
 
Hearing Identifier:  StrataEnergyRoss_LA_NonPublic  
Email Number:  298  
 
Mail Envelope Properties   (C070F82E831E1C44879BFA258CF960C97CAD363A85)  
 
Subject:   RE: Ross Site Walkover and Consultation  
Sent Date:   8/29/2011 4:48:50 PM  
Received Date:  8/29/2011 4:48:00 PM  
From:    Bjornsen, Alan 
 
Created By:   Alan.Bjornsen@nrc.gov 
 
Recipients:     
"'conrad.fisher@cheyennenation.com'" <conrad.fisher@cheyennenation.com>  
Tracking Status: None 
 
Post Office:   HQCLSTR01.nrc.gov  
 
Files     Size      Date & Time  
MESSAGE    2145      8/29/2011 4:48:00 PM  
 
Options  
Priority:     Standard   
Return Notification:    No   
Reply Requested:    No   
Sensitivity:     Normal  
Expiration Date:      
Recipients Received:     
  


